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Invitation to all UVic Chamber Singers Alumni

The current conductor of the Chamber Singers, Dr. Adam Con, invites Chamber Singers alumni to par-
ticipate in their 50th Anniversary concert. Alumni will join this year’s singers in a performance of Healy
Willan’s “Rise up my love, my fair one”, which will be conducted by Bruce More.

Saturday, March 9, Philip T. Young Recital Hall - 2:30 pm

Rehearsal for Willan: 1:30 in Maclaurin B037. Alumni wishing to participate, please go online to indicate
your intent to attend the concert and/or join in the choir .

80 to brucemore.ca - select Chamber Singers and click on the link at the top of the page

There will be a potluck reception/reunion at the home of Elizabeth MacIssac and Ian Bullen following the
concert: 952 Eagle Rock Terrace? Please let Kristen Birley know if you will attend the reception.

The Bruce More Legacy Fund Endowment

(from School of Music website) Find yourself!
To celebrate the remarkable legacy of the Chamber Singers, in the photos of all Cham-
and enthrall audiences for the next 50 years, an anonymous ber Singers groups between
(alumni singer) donor is matching gifts to the Bruce More 1973 and 2009 - see page 2
Legacy Fund Endowment, dollar-for-dollar—meaning that
your gift will have twice the impact! See all UVic. Chamber Singers’

Newsletters from 2008 to the

For help or if you have questions regarding your donation, present at: hitps://brucemore.
please contact the Development Office at giving@uvic.ca ca/alumni-newsletters/

or by phone at 250-472-4924. Our office hours are 8:30am-
4:30pm, Monday to Friday.

The above photos were taken at the July 22, 2023 “post covid” reunion at Bruce and Connie’s in Langford.




